
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Netball Umpires wanted! 

 

 

C Badge or above or a willingness to gain this 

accreditation will see you earning $30 per game! 

 

  

The Southern Football League’s netball competition is seeking enthusiastic, 

punctual and professional netball umpires to join their umpiring team in their 

Netball competition at the Springvale District Netball Association Courts in 

Dingley (Rowans Rd). 

 

  

Umpire Qualifications (A, B or C Badge) are desired, but the League will work 

with aspiring umpires to gain this accreditation. 

 

  

Games are played on a Saturday between 11am and 1pm. 

 

 

If you are interested in this exciting opportunity, or require further 

information, contact the SFL at administration@sfl.com.au 


